
Technology Committee –December 9, 2024 

 

The Technology Committee met on December 9, 2024.  Mr. Hein provided updates about Critical Security 

Control (CIS Control) number 12.  He also shared information that the teachers received during the 

November Superintendent’s Conference Day to staff from Mr. Hein.  The next committee meeting is 

scheduled on February 10, 2025, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102. 

 

 

 

 

 


